
Political Consultations with Norway 
Friday, 25 October 2013.

Political consultations between the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia and the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of Norway were held in Belgrade.  During the talks,
views were exchanged on current bilateral issues, Serbia's European integration, cooperation in
our region and current international topics. The delegation of the Serbian Ministry of Foreign
Affairs was headed by State Secretary Vera Mavric, and the Norwegian delegation was headed
by Mr. Wegger Strommen, Political Director of the Norwegian Ministry of Foreign Affairs.
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